
Celebrating the spirit of caring, 
sharing, love and generosity

Don’t forget to make your donation by December 31 to take advantage of the tax benefit on your 2018 return.

The RVH Foundation’s annual Tree of Lights celebration 
is a longstanding community tradition and a kickoff to the 
holiday season in Renfrew and area. 

It’s also provides an opportunity for the Foundation to 
thank the community for its ongoing support. 

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and 
every one of you—and those who are not able to attend 
this evening—for your wonderful support and dedication 
to RVH throughout the year. We have been humbled by 
your continued trust in us,” said Foundation Board member 
Sheila Kemp.

Sarah Robinson, RVH Foundation Executive Director 
recognized those who lent a helping hand to make the 
evening a success.  

“Thank you to the local businesses and individuals who 
helped with this year’s TOL celebration, including myFM, 

Tim Hortons, J & J’s Chocolate 
Sensations, and the RVH 
dietary and maintenance staff. 
Every contribution, big or small, 
helps us in our mission to make a real difference to 
the lives of patients and their families with quality 
care close to home.”

Kemp introduced the guests of honour for this year’s 
lighting, Karen and Ann Marie Crozier. Both ladies have 
had life-long connections to the hospital and attested to 
the caring and compassion, kindness and respect they and 
their love ones encountered during the recent loss of their 
husbands. “The care and compassion shown to all patients 
and families is beyond belief,” said Karen. 

“We can all vouch for the care offered at RVH,” added 
Ann Marie.

GRAND ROUNDS
to all 

from RVH


